
 
 
 
June 14, 2021 
 
To parents and students: 
 
As stated in the May Newsletter, after 17 years in the same location, we have lost our 
lease.  The current owners of the property need to use our space as a warehouse for 
their business so we must move on. 
 
Tuesday, June 22nd will be our last Summer School night in the current location.  School 
will not meet on Tuesday, June 29th but will meet on Tuesday, July 6th at the new 
location. 
 
If your child is attending Summer School, the cost is $125 per month and is due by the 
end of the month. 
 
We will be moving into the church building of Living Word Fellowship at 5817 Waddell 
Street in Sansom Park.  This is about 6 blocks from our current location. This building is 
in need of a lot of repair which we will be doing over the summer months.  We will go 
ahead and move into the building at the end of this month even though the work will not 
be complete.  We will meet in the auditorium of the church from 5:00pm – 8:00pm on 
Tuesdays for Summer School.  Parking will be on the side of the building off Waddell St.   
Food Outreach will be going on in front of the building until 6:00pm on Tuesdays. If you 
know of any families in need of groceries, send them on Tuesday evenings from  
4:00pm – 6:00pm to this address. 
 
We are in need of roofing supplies, flooring, windows, paint, etc.  If you know anyone 
that might have some supplies or some time or funds to donate to help us, please let us 
know.  We truly appreciate all the help and resources that we receive. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call.  The school phone is being forwarded 
to Chuck’s phone so if we do not answer, please leave a message and one of us will 
return the call. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Chuck and Ameta Mays 
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